CITY CLERK’S OFFICE
CITY OF PORT ST LUCIE
7/1/2022

Re: Residential Street Lighting
Block 1789, 1ots 1 & 2

I wish to register my very strong objection to the proposed placement of additional
street lights in my neighborhood. In the first place a street light is already in
existence on the north side of Fairgreen Rd, between Rutland Street and Salvatierra
Blvd. We do not need another street light which will be in close proximity to the
one already in existence; it just does not make any sense. Unfortunately, there are
some people in the neighborhood who seem to have too much time on their hands;
so, they run around being busy bodies getting gullible people to sign petitions; our
taxes are already going up, we have to find extra money to fill our gas tanks of our
cars, and put food on the table; this is one more expense that we can all do without.

When I first relocated to this area, I so enjoyed the moon light on a clear night
without the competition of street lights. If these people cannot find their homes
after sunset they should stay home. Please do not bill me for any additional street
lights, I did not vote for this.

Respectfully Submitted,
Melroy Francis

1699 SW Rutland St



